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Notice on the World Environment Day 2022 (05t June 2022, Sunday)

Faculty Science and Information Technology
Program B.Sc. (Hons) in Environmental Science & Disaster Management
Notice

Date: 1% June 2022
From: The Head of the ESDM Department

To: Students of all batches
Faculty Members & Official of the ESDM Department

Description:

The Department of Environmental Science and Disaster Management (ESDM) is going to
observe the World Environment Day 2022 (WED) on 05" June (Sunday) 2022. In this
regard, the department will organize a day long program (Rally, clean up initiative followed by
seminar session). The students of the department of ESDM are requested to join & participant
the program. The rally will start on 10 am from Shahid Minar, DSC. Your presence is highly

appreciable.

°

Professor Dr. A. B. M. Kamal Pasha
The Head

Department of Environmental Science and Disaster Management (ESDM)
Faculty of Science and Information Technology (FSIT)
Daffodil International University (DIU)



